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Mental Health and Wellbeing resources - 
• https://www.beyounorthumberland.nhs.uk/
• https://padlet.com/nies1/WER
• https://padlet.com/nies1/beyou

If you feel you need help or support with your children please speak to 
me directly so that I can signpost you to specialist support if needed or 
just be there to listen.

Dear Parents and Carers,
It has been lovely for us all to enjoy a little bit of warmth and sunshine during our school day enabling us 
to make the most of learning outside. The children have all quickly settled back into school, are working 
hard, behaving well and demonstrating the most fantastic manners. I am proud to say I have  recognised 
characteristics of our ‘3R’s’: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Well done everyone!
Mrs Athey - Headteacher.

Now that we have been back for almost 
2 weeks we will be expecting children to 
be wearing the correct school uniform. If 
your child is waiting for a school shoe 
order please contact your class teacher 
and myself directly so we are aware. 
Used school uniform will be available 
throughout the day tomorrow at no cost. 
Our uniform list can be found -https://
whittingham.eschools.co.uk/website/
brochures/396787

https://nlandeducation.padlet.org/gill_finch2/SupportForChildrenandFamilies 

Thank you Alnwick Rotary 
Club
We have started 
developing links with 
Alnwick Rotary Club 
through the recent 
successful Year 5 and 6 
writing competition. We 
hope to be further involved 
with them in the future. In 
the meantime, they have 
kindly donated a cheque of 
£100 towards our planting 
projects.

World Book Day.
Thank you to everyone who 
enabled their children to dress 
up or dress down last Friday. The 
children had  great fun and it 
was wonderful have such a fun 
event to finish off our first week 
back together. Pictured below 
are Classes 2  and 3 looking 
fantastic. Please look out for 
many more photos on our Whole 
School Gallery and Class pages 
on the school website.


